

STATE OF MAINE DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 23 STATE HOUSE STATION AUGUSTA, ME 04333-0023

A. PENDER MAKIN COMMISSIONER

December 14, 2021

Rhonda Sperrey Superintendent RSU 64 PO Box 279 East Corinth, ME 04427

Dear Superintendent Sperrey:

The SY 2022 School Nutrition Program Claim Validation Review has been completed. There were no findings.

This is to notify you that this is the final action and the Claim Validation Review is now closed. Should you have any questions, please contact Sarah Platt at 592-2410 or email sarah.d.platt@maine.gov.

Sincerely,

Walter B. Beesley

Child Nutrition Director

WBB/SP/pp